
ANNOUNCEMENT  

 

 
 

Amendment to Court of Common Pleas Civil Rule 11 

 

By an order dated August 25, 2020, the Court of Common Pleas for the State of 

Delaware has approved an amendment to Court of Common Pleas Civil Rule 11. This 

amendment is effective immediately.  The rule amendment is available on the Court’s 

website. 

 

Court of Common Pleas Civil Rule 11 was amended to require that the filing 

party’s e-mail address be provided in documents filed with the Court. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact: 
 

Whitney Frame, Court of Common Pleas Staff Attorney 

(whitney.frame@delaware.gov / (302) 255-0862); or 
 

Stephanie Fitzgerald, Court of Common Pleas Court Administrator 

(stephanie.fitzgerald@delaware.gov / (302) 255-0864). 

 
 

 
 


